
From: Alison M. Leary
To: Thomas Skehill
Subject: Fw: Fix the gas leaks
Date: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 12:29:02 PM

Please add to the public record

Alison M. Leary
Newton City Council
Ward 1
617-821-5619

From: Ashia Ray <ashia.ray@gmail.com> on behalf of Ashia Ray <ashia@booksforlittles.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 11:23 AM
To: Alison M. Leary <aleary@newtonma.gov>
Subject: Fix the gas leaks

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Hello!

Sending a quick note of endorsement for fixing our horrible gas leak problem and not installing any
new gas lines in newton.

Since we replaced our gas stove with an induction cooker, our son’s asthma immediately got better.
We don’t need more gas - we need clean air, renewable energy, and to protect the health of our most
vulnerable citizens.

Walking the sidewalks of newton, it’s not just gross and alarming to walk through a gas cloud every
block - it’s also horrifying to VISUALLY see the gas bubbling up from the sidewalk on rainy days.

knowing all these non-renewable resources are being completely wasted, it’s poisoning our kids as
they walk to school and wait for the bus, and it’s making newton unlivable.

We have major infrastructure problems and we need to hold the utility companies responsible for
repairing the lines we pay them to maintain, not add more lines they will just neglect and pollute our
city with.

Thank you
Ashia Ray
185 Christina st
Newton

Sent from my iPhone
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